Dear Employer,

In the United States, on average, every ten days, a child dies from heatstroke in a vehicle. According to the noheatstroke.org, approximately 37 children under the age of 15 die each year from vehicular heatstroke. Over 50% of these deaths occur when a child is unintentionally left in a vehicle, and a quarter of those fatalities happen while a parent or caregiver is at work. Additionally, 25% of children enter unlocked vehicles and become trapped, while 21% are knowingly intentionally left behind. This is 100% preventable and we need your help. 

As an employer, you have a unique opportunity to help prevent these tragedies by raising awareness among your employees and patrons. The National Pediatric Vehicular Heatstroke (PVH) Stakeholders Workgroup (a collaborative of national organizations focused on PVH) and managed by the National Safety Council has developed a comprehensive awareness package to support businesses in educating their workforce and customers about the dangers of hot vehicles.

Included in the Awareness Package: 
· Parking Lot Sign Templates – Visible reminders to check the backseat.
· Breakroom & Workplace Posters/Infographics – To be placed in high-traffic areas.
· Window Cling Templates – For entrances, reminding customers and employees.
· NSC Free 10-Minute E-Learning Course (English/Spanish) – Interactive training on prevention.
· Instructions for Group Enrollment in the E-Learning Course – For organizations wishing to train employees collectively.
· Sample Employee Email Template – Encouraging participation in the training.

About the E-Learning Course:
This 10-minute interactive course equips individuals with the knowledge needed to recognize and prevent hot car deaths. Participants will learn:
· The risks associated with leaving a child in a vehicle.
· How quickly temperatures inside a car can become deadly.
· Why children are especially vulnerable to heatstroke.
· Practical steps to prevent these tragedies.

Businesses, schools, and organizations can also enroll employees as a group, allowing designated administrators to track progress and ensure completion.

We encourage you to take an active role in preventing these heartbreaking incidents. By implementing these awareness tools, you can help save lives.

If you have any additional questions, please email hotcars@nsc.org for assistance.  We hope you join us in the fight to eliminate pediatric vehicular heatstroke incidences and deaths. Together we can save a life.

Thank you for your commitment to safety and your dedication to protecting children.

Sincerely,

